
Only parties required to sign transaction specific 
documents and/or their legal representatives will be 

allowed in our branch offices. 
 

 

First American Title – Updated Information 3-21-2020 

The State of Illinois has issued a public order directing Illinois residents to stay at home.  First 
American Title is considered a financial institution and an essential business.  As such, we have 
the ability to schedule and close transactions.  Based on the terms of the order we are 
implementing the following steps effective immediately and until further notice. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
We’ll keep all parties informed before, during and after the closing process; and will work with 
you to arrange delivery of post-closing items.   
 
Due to building specific requirements - the following branches will be unavailable for the 
duration of the State Order: Oak Park, Skokie & Northbrook. 
 
Thank you in advance for your adherence and understanding of this policy.  Our top priority is 
to keep the First American FAmily and our business partners healthy and safe.  We are doing 
our very best to facilitate your transaction in the way you’ve become accustomed during these 
extremely challenging times.  
 
Additional updates will follow as the situation continues to evolve – thank you. 
 
Chris Poulsen, VP 
Direct Division State Manager 
First American Title – Illinois  
(847) 269-1310 


